
Attention 
2nd-5th 

grade girls!
Are you interested in friendship, fun, and 
making the world a better place? Then join 
Monticello’s Brownie/Junior Girl Scout troop!

This coming school year 
(2023-2024), Ms. Pampuch will be 
continuing to lead Troop 60318, a 
Brownie/Junior Girl Scout troop, 
in the 3B room. 

Parents– register your daughter on 
the Girl Scouts of Northern 
California website above.

Questions? Email: 
kpampuch@monticelloacademy.org

Check out what Girl Scouts do at:
gsnorcal.org

Ready to join? Click “Get Involved” 
and then “Find a Troop”


